
 

 
13 April 2018 
 
Camp 
Thank you to all the parents that helped with camp and made the week so successful. It was a valuable 
experience for all children involved thanks to the thorough organisation by our wonderful teachers and 
helpers. 

 
 
Thanks Mr Poland 
Today we farewelled Mr Poland at our end of term assembly. We thanked him for all his hard work over 
the last 2 terms as Acting Principal. We wish him well for his next acting principal position at Wharepapa 
South. 

 
 
Pōwhiri 
We will have a Pōwhiri on Monday 30th April at 9.30am, to welcome our new Principal Tania Heke and 
new families to Pekerau. All families are welcome to join us for the powhiri by assembling in the hall by 
9.20am. 
 
ANZAC Day 
ANZAC Day falls during the second week of the school holidays on Wednesday 25th April. We would love 
to see as many Pekerau Students as possible at the TE AWAMUTU ​​​- CIVIC COMMEMORATION 
SERVICE.  
 
If you would like to attend please wear your school uniform. We look forward to seeing you at the War 
Memorial, Anzac Green, at 11am where members of the public are invited to join the returned and service 
personnel there.  
 
Returned, service and members of uniformed groups including schools are parading from the  
RSA Clubrooms, 381 Alexandra Street, Te Awamutu at 10.30am. 
 
 


